
Good morning Linda, 

 

I am unable to attend the Steering & Rules Committee meeting today at noon – but I’d 

still like to voice my comments to be recorded for the committee. 

 

Safe & Sound supports efforts that help create safe and empowered neighborhoods 

across the city. Funding is critical to these efforts and, as a result, measures like this 

should be given the council’s full consideration.  

- Bridget Whitaker, Safe & Sound Executive Director 
 


